
Engine Tech Tip #13-0415 

 Page 1 

 

        

 

 

BBCV/’07 Cummins Lower Radiator Leak Issue 

Complaint – The lower radiator hose is leaking 

Cause – The position of the hose in conjunction with the front crossmember and how it 

sets over time as things settle whatever small distance was between the lower 

radiator hose and crossmember diminishes (Figure #1 & #2) and as the hose 

continues to rub on it there becomes a hole. Figures #3-#5 show the progression 

of the issue. 

Correction – After trying several different things (i.e. putting a “twist” in the hose) it has been 

determined the best resolution is to install HD plastic split loom to protect the 

hose from rubbing. Since the 2010 engines this loom has been installed on the 

hoses (Figure #6 & #7). 

PLEASE NOTE – This will NOT guarantee that there will never be a time when the hose will wear 

and the possibility of a leak occur – this area should still be checked periodically! 

  

                             Figure #1                                                                  Figure #2 

FROM YOUR FRIENDS AT 

NEW YORK BUS SALES! 

New York Bus Sales offers the split loom 

to fit over the hose – it is 12” in length  

Hose Part #00097901  $26.42 

Loom Part # WL930-BLK   $4.53 

 $4.99 
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                    Figure #3        Figure #4                                         Figure #5 

   

                                 Figure #6                                                                 Figure #7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A BIG Thank You  to the Guys at 

East Syracuse – Minoa Central School Bus Garage 
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ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 

  http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm 

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 

 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com 
 

PLEASE ALSO NOTE OUR NEW CUSTOMER 

SUPPORT REPRESENTATIVES 
EAST  

Gary Bigness: gbigness@newyorkbussales.com 
Cell 845-500-3707 

CENTRAL 
JJ Richmond: jrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 315-559-3999 

WEST 
Mike Panzica: mpanzica@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 716-908-3186 

Parts Manager 

Gari McQuade  

gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com  

Chittenango Facility 

Bill Cox 

bcox@newyorkbussales.com 

Dave Grant 

dgrant@newyorkbussales.com 

Don Kipp 

dkipp@newyorkbussales.com 

Rochester Facility 
Jeremy Pilot 

jpilot@newyorkbussales.com 

Ravena Facility 
Dan Provencher 

dprovencher@newyorkbussales.com  
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